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Due to a failed component recovered from the 

Pool area of the Kaliseum, the Board of 

Commissioners believe it is necessary to have 

an inspection performed to assure that the 

structural integrity of the pool area is safe for 

public use.  It is therefore deemed necessary to 

close the pool area immediately until such 

study can be performed and any necessary 

repairs are completed. 

 


